Hambden Parks and Recreation Board Regular Meeting November 1, 2022

Hambden Parks and Recreation Board met in regular session on November 1, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in Hambden Township Hall. The following members were present: Joyce Edelinsky, Jim Petkosek, Steve Marks, John Janor and Linda Petkosek. Also present was Trustee Pam Carson.

Minutes: Motion by Mr. Petkosek, second by Mr. Marks to approve the October 11, 2022 minutes as presented. Upon call of vote, all yes.

OLD BUSINESS

Detention Basin – Landscape Installation Landscape installation is progressing.

Pavilion #4 Roof – Trustee Molan redid the bids. We now have a total of 7 names to send bids to. Trustee Carson will check with the trustees if they want to manage the bids or if they would like the Park Board to do the process. The roof choice of color will be brown.

Dugout Mural – Mr. Marks is still communicating with someone interested in possibly doing the mural. Elliott Miller is the artist that did the murals in Chardon. He maybe another possibility.

Memorial Pavers – Mrs. Petkosek has a name of someone from Chardon that may do the pavers. She is trying to gather information on what kind of font and the size that was previously used on the bricks. She will check with Mary Ann for information.

Wood Jungle Gym/Slide – Mrs. Edelinsky still waiting on information.

Detention Basin-Future Landscaping/Grant Info – The pollinator grant for the Geauga Parks Foundation was discussed. Mrs. Edelinsky asked each park board members to complete a specific part of the grant.

Pavilion Info Boxes – Mrs. Petkosek is still working on gathering information on the info boxes.

NEW BUSINESS

No new business

There being no further business to come before the board, motion by Mr. Petkosek, second by Mr. Marks to adjourn the meeting at 6:50 p.m. **Next meeting** will be scheduled for December 6, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.

Linda Petkosek Secretary